Public Planning Forum - 21st February 2017
There were 42 people present at the February meeting including Roger Morfey (Consultant), Susan Heinrich (Breckland Planning Officer), the Town Clerk and Deputy Clerk. 

Land Use Planning and Infrastructure is the main issue to address in a Neighbourhood Plan, and each group have to look at this and all other aspects to enable them to come up with robust recommendations to take forward. 

	Education & Young People
	Chair: 
	Cllr Shirley Matthews

	
	Vice Chair: 
	Judy Anscombe

	
	Members: 
	Sally Palmer, Graham and Sue Chittock, Sister Francis, Kevin Williams, Connor and Holly Travis

	Open Spaces, Leisure and Sport
	Chair: 
	Cllr Sheila Lister

	
	Vice Chair: 
	Tony Abel

	
	Members: 
	Ray Ewart, Pat Welsh, Rob Parsonage, , Pam Medlock

	Town Centre, Visitors and Heritage
	Chair: 
	Cllr Les Scott

	
	Vice Chair: 
	tba

	
	Members: 
	Tony Dickens, Paul Woodmin, Anne Fairweather, Kay Wells, Mike Flynn, Veronica Hutchby, Sue Gattuso

	Business and Employment
	Chair: 
	Cllr Jill Skinner

	
	Vice Chair: 
	James Dean

	
	Members: 
	Kate Gordon, Stan Sole, Paul Legrice, Graham Edwards, Colin Mason, Sue Allen, Cllr Steve Allen, Cllr Rob Bartram

	Health and Community Services
	Chair: 
	Cllr Anne Thorp

	
	Vice Chair: 
	John Wallace

	
	Members: 
	Cllr Brenda Bowler, Cllr Jan Buckley-Stevens, Frank Nicholls, Clare Peak, Mike Gardner, Jonathan Jackson



 Dates for first Topic Group meetings:
[bookmark: _GoBack] Chambers, Town Hall

	Wed 15th March
	2pm  - Open Spaces, Leisure & Sport
	RB/HD

	
	4pm  - Business and Employment 
	RB/HD

	Thurs 16th March
	4pm  - Town Centre, Visitors and Heritage
	RB/KF

	Mon 20th March	
	2pm  - Education and Young People 
	RB/KF

	
	4pm  - Health and Community Services 
	RB/KF



